,i LASELL VILLAGE

Senior living at Lasell University

LASELL HOUSE
INDOOR VISITATION POLICY

Per Department of Public Health Regulations
(tentative start date 11/20/20)

Per Department of Public Health, Lasell House visitor policies will be adjusted
based on the county positivity rate. Indoor visits may be allowed if there have
been no new Covid-19 cases in the last 14 days at Lasell Village or Lasell House.
Visits will be postponed or canceled at any time if the visit poses a clinical risk for
the resident and/or visitor.

Visit Guidelines

Visits will be scheduled for 45 minutes.

Visits will be supervised by Lasell House personnel.

No more than two visitors at any one time.

No food or drink will be allowed.

Visits will be scheduled by the social worker (617-663-7087).

Visit Protocol

Visitors will be screened at the lobby entrance; Welcome Desk staff will call
Lasell House to accompany the resident to the visiting space.

Indoor visits will take place only in the first-floor small dining room; this
room is to be used for Lasell House visits only.

Visiting spaces are equipped with Plexiglas screens, but both residents and
visitors must still wear an approved mask. The furniture is arranged to
preserve proper physical distancing. Hand sanitizing will be available for
visitors.

The Plexiglas, table, and chairs will be sanitized after each visit by the staff
member supervising the visit.

At Lasell Village, we take pride in keeping our residents and visitors safe. We
appreciate your adherence to this policy.

This document may only be quoted and used with written permission from Lasell Village.
Contact Nancy Snow at nsnow@Iasell.edu.



